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Campaign Bulletin CB17-X-001 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
Kidde Fire Extinguisher Recall 17V-726 

To:  Isuzu Commercial Truck Service Managers and Parts Managers 

This notice and safety recall bulletin CB17-X-001 with sample owner letter are being sent to update you 
about Kidde Fire Extinguisher Recall 17V-726 in certain Isuzu commercial vehicles. 

AFFECTED VEHICLES 
• 2008, 2011-2018MY Isuzu N-Series Vehicles Wholesaled Between January 2, 2012 and

November 6, 2017 

Equipped with the following RPO codes: IB2, IB4, IF6, I6G, I0L and I6G 

CONDITION 
Isuzu Motors Limited has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 
2008 and 2011-2018MY Isuzu N-Series vehicles wholesaled between January 2, 2012 and November 6, 
2017 with the following RPO codes: IB2, IB4, IF6, I6G, I0L and I6G, which include a Kidde fire 
extinguisher (Models FC10 and FC110).  

These fire extinguishers may become clogged or require excessive force to activate. In addition, the 
nozzle of the fire extinguisher may detach with enough force to cause injury. If a fire extinguisher 
malfunctions, there may be an increased risk of injury in the event of a fire. As a result, the affected 
vehicles (which were equipped with an affected Kidde fire extinguisher) are being recalled. 

CORRECTION 
Owners are to contact Kidde directly at 1-855-271-0773 between 8:30a.m. and 5:00p.m. ET Monday 
through Friday (excluding holidays), or between 9:00a.m. and 3:00p.m. ET Saturday and Sunday. They 
can also visit www.kidde.com and click on “Product Safety Recall” to order replacement fire 
extinguishers free of charge.  

VEHICLES INVOLVED 
Involved are certain 2008 and 2011-2018MY Isuzu N-Series vehicles wholesaled between January 2, 
2012 and November 6, 2017 with the following RPO codes: IB2, IB4, IF6, I6G, I0L and I6G, which 
include a Kidde fire extinguisher (Models FC10 and FC110). 

OWNER NOTIFICATION  
OWNER NOTIFICATION WILL BEGIN JANUARY 12, 2018. 

Please ensure that all appropriate personnel within your dealership are aware of this Safety Recall – Kidde 
Fire Extinguisher (17V-726) and that the necessary repairs are performed on all affected vehicles in your 
inventory per the above instructions prior to being retailed or delivered to a customer. 


